

President	JoDee Bernal Housing and Dining (541) 737-0688
President Elect	Laurel Busse Honor's College (541) 737-6404
Past President	Scott Elmshaeuser Alumni Relations (541) 737-8883
Membership	Jennifer Hall Engineering (541) 737-5232
Secretary	Karen Guthreau Forest Resources (541) 737-1484
Professional Development	Carlene Moorefield Alumni Relations (541) 737-7860
Marketing	Jean-Luc Devis Printing and Mailing (541) 737-4075
Treasurer	Lyle Leaming Housing and Dining (541) 737-0691
Web Services	Steve Fowler Information Services (541) 737-9157
Members-at-large	Rose Lacey Athletics (541) 737-7373
	Keahi McFadden Business Services (541) 737-7345
	Nagwa Naguib Vice President for Researd (541) 737-0664
	Donetta Sheffold



Information Services

(541) 737-7297



PFLA Executive Nominations

Getting involved with PFLA is a great experience, is good for your resume, and provides the opportunity to make a difference on campus. Please consider being nominated for or nominating someone for the various positions: President Elect, Treasurer, Membership Director, Marketing Director, Web Services, Secretary, and Professional Development Director. These are key roles in the organization and we would love to have you serving. The election term is from July 1, 2006 - June 30, 2007. Nominations should be submitted to Susan A. Dobbie, susan. dobbie@oregonstate.edu by May 1st 2006.

Monthly Meetings Update

May 3, 2006

"Enhancing Lives"

A motivational speech by Head Women's Basketball Coach, LaVonda Wagner

Please join us for this compelling experience. LaVonda Wagner, formerly of Duke University, was named the fourth women's basketball coach in Oregon State University history when she was hired on April 15, 2005. Says OSU Director of Athletics Bob De Carolis: "When you meet her, she lights up the room, and I felt within the first minute of the interview that we had someone special here." Wagner has 17 years of experience on the basketball sidelines as an assistant coach, working at three NCAA Division I institutions (Duke University, University of Illinois, East Tennessee State). A native of Bristol, VA, Wagner spent the last three seasons (2002-05) as an assistant coach at Duke University, where she was heavily involved in recruiting, scouting, and working with the Blue Devils' post players. So for at OSU she has brought our team to a 16-15 win/loss ratio compared to 6-23 in the previous year.

June 7, 2006

The Ethnic Studies Student Association

Representatives from the Ethnic Studies Student Association (a new association this year) will present an overview of who they are and what they would like to do on and off campus; they will also provide information around diversity, especially oppressed minorities on campus. The format will be a PowerPoint presentation with a discussion following

PFLA End of the Year Celebration! June 28, 2007



PFLA Our Hero Award Recipients



DyAnn McVicker

The Professional Faculty Leadership Association presents the "Our Heroes" award to DyAnn McVicker, Administrative Assistant, College of Engineering.

"As an Administrative Assistant for the College of Engineering, DyAnn Mc Vicker's top priority is customer service.

She spends countless hours working out details for reports and events, ensuring that visitors to the college feel good about their experience here. She almost single-handedly organizes the Oregon Stater Engineering Awards, which has recently been dubbed by some participants as the "best ever." Her positive attitude is welcoming to visitors and creates an atmosphere of unity and cooperation within the department. She inspires others with her can-do attitude which helps to make the College function and flourish."



Kim Rowe

The Professional Faculty Leadership Association presents the "Our Heroes" award to Kim Rowe, Property Manager for Oregon State University.

"As property manager for OSU, Kim's work ethic and dedication is outstanding. Her calm demeanor and nice sense of humor put people at ease amidst chang-

ing guidelines, requirements, rules, and processes. She manages to keep her calm, patient attitude while dealing with OSU personnel. Kim is the steady constant and can be counted on to keep people who deal with property management on track and moving in the right direction. We are especially grateful to her for her valuable assistance and kind demeanor while keeping us all in compliance."



Another reason to attend the Monthly PFLA Meeting!

Joyce Hurlbutt, Food and Beverage Manager of Marketplace West, has approved our PFLA group to get \$1 off coupons each month for our meetings. This entitles meeting attendees to get a coupon worth \$1 off of the great assortment of lunch choices at Marketplace West. Feed your mind and body at the next PFLA Meeting on May 3rd. You will be glad you did.